
 

   

                                                 ​Daily Announcements 

           ​ ​HOME OF  

       THE WOLVES 

                                                                 ​Westglades Middle School 

 
 

  ​ ​   ​Club/Organization Announcements 
 

First Priority: 
The First Priority Club will hold its weekly meeting this Wednesday morning on the 

outdoor basketball courts. All students are welcome to attend. The club meets 
outside the front of the school at 8:15am with Mr. Bremner. Come out and join us 
for food, fun and fellowship. See Mr. Bremner in P-17 if you have any questions. 

 
Science Club: 

There will be a mandatory Science Club solar cooker meeting after school every day 
this week. Please arrange a ride home at 4:50pm. 

 
SADD Club: 

Students Against Destructive Decisions will be hosting activities during our Day of 
Remembrance on Thursday, 2/14.  There will be games in front of the school from 

8:45-9:10am and craft activities during lunch. 

 
 

                                                                                                              ​      ​ATHLETICS NEWS 

 

 
VOLLEYBALL: 

Congratulations to the Girl’s Volleyball Team! Your Lady Wolves are in the Final Four! 
Make sure to continue to cheer on the girls TONIGHT as they play in the semi-finals 

at Pompano Beach High School.  GO WOLVES! 



 

 

FLAG FOOTBALL: 
Congratulations to the Boys' Flag Football Team on their 19 to 6 win over Coral 
Springs Middle School on Friday. Zach Goldberg threw for three touchdowns to 

Walker Greep, Colton Heinrich and Dylan Stettner. Tucker Jean also caught an extra 
point pass. The Boys' Team now has a record of 2 and 1 on the season. Come out 

and support both your boys and girls flag football teams Tuesday afternoon. 
 
 

TRACK: 
Any student interested in trying out for Track and Field must attend an 

informational meeting on Friday February 22nd at 8:15 am in the Gym. Please enter 
from the east side, the carline side of the gym. If you are unable to attend please 

see either Coach Johnson in room 121 or Coach Sweeney in room 157. If you have 
not yet tried out for a sport this school year, you must submit the required Athletic 
Forms by Friday, February 22nd to Mr. Battaglia. You can find those forms on the 

Westglades website. 
 

 

 


